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Homework and Spellings: 

Next week in phonics the children will be learning different codes for the /l/ sounds at the end 

of words. The children will learn that the /l/ sounds can be made with /il/ /le/ or /el. Children 

will read words and sentences with this rule in and will then move onto apply this rule into 

spelling.   

Maths: 

In maths next week we will be continuing to learn about time. We will be learning about 5 

minute intervals across the next week. We will begin by looking at this practically using our 

5 times tables to support us. The children will then learn to read clocks to 5 minute intervals 

and draw hands on clocks to show the time.   

English:  

In English next week we will be writing our biographies. The children will be using their plans 

to write each paragraph trying their best to include conjunctions and descriptive language. 

Once they have completed their writing they will be reading their writing aloud to their friends 

to give them information about David Attenborough.     

PE:  

Year 2 PE days will be as follows: 

- Monday – Indoor PE 

- Thursday – Outdoor PE 

Important Information:  

Please remember to log 3 lots of reading each week on the Go Read app. The children can 

read their phonics book or enjoy another book from home. We will be giving our stickers to 

those children who have read 3 times! 

Tuesday 26th April - Mosque Trip – On this day, the children will be visiting the local 

Mosque. Please make sure they have a coat and sensible footwear on this day.      
 
 


